
United States Attorney Leura G. Canary
Middle District of Alabama

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Retta Goss
 Telephone (334) 223-7280

www.usdoj.gov/usao/alm Fax (334) 223-7560
Cell (334) 546-1930

MEDIA ADVISORY

U.S. Attorney Leura G. Canary and Colonel Christopher Murphy, Director of the

Alabama Department of Public Safety, will hold a press conference to announce the award of a

$484, 429 grant to the Department of Public Safety by the Department of Justice Office of

Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS).  The grant is to be used to help reduce child

endangerment in the State of Alabama.

DATE: THURSDAY, October 9, 2008

TIME: 11:00 A.M.

LOCATION:

 U.S. ATTORNEY’S OFFICE
131 Clayton Street, Rm. 306

Montgomery, Alabama


